
Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PS 101: Introduction to Patient Safety*

This continuing education activity carries 1.50 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

29dad588-6a4f-4d66-b43f-ccb0b376a671 2/11/2018 1:14:49 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PS 102: From Error to Harm*

This continuing education activity carries 1.00 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

b094506c-99c3-472c-9931-35acdeb45e37 2/11/2018 1:15:27 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PS 103: Human Factors and Safety*

This continuing education activity carries 1.00 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

a60a2050-a63f-4778-9ad4-9bd5a4bb60d9 2/11/2018 1:16:26 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PS 104: Teamwork and Communication in a Culture of Safety*

This continuing education activity carries 1.25 Contact Hours.

on
02/11/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

b16e9cb2-e67b-49dd-bfb3-e94402c50b7e 2/11/2018 1:17:05 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PS 105: Responding to Adverse Events*

This continuing education activity carries 1.75 Contact Hours.

on
02/11/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

4969a091-ffc2-47a0-89e9-e15b62260306 2/11/2018 1:17:53 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

QI 101: Introduction to Health Care Improvement*

This continuing education activity carries 1.25 Contact Hours.

on
2/2/2018–2/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

13aa18b4-689b-4c0a-8b59-9215aff0cec2 2/11/2018 1:10:16 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

QI 102: How to Improve with the Model for Improvement*

This continuing education activity carries 1.50 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

dfb92e83-bb2b-4c74-aecb-8f351c15a12d 2/11/2018 1:11:51 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

QI 103: Testing and Measuring Changes with PDSA Cycles*

This continuing education activity carries 1.25 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

f07ee078-0ca3-448a-8fb0-47ff8573ea56 2/11/2018 1:12:33 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

QI 105: Leading Quality Improvement*

This continuing education activity carries 1.25 Contact Hours.

on
02/10/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

9da47b14-b514-4da4-abed-6155c99d0a96 2/11/2018 1:13:58 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

L 101: Introduction to Health Care Leadership*

This continuing education activity carries 1.25 Contact Hours.

on
2/2/2018–2/11/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

1829a4fb-7970-4cdd-9dde-12e085e73076 2/11/2018 1:18:41 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

PFC 101: Introduction to Patient-Centered Care*

This continuing education activity carries 1.50 Contact Hours.

on
02/11/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

17c22684-d8e0-46e5-8a65-0a5bbf3e7123 2/11/2018 1:19:21 AM



Renuka Thakuri

In support of improving patient care, the Institute for Healthcare Improvement is jointly accredited by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), to provide 

continuing education for the healthcare team.

This certificate is awarded to

for participating in the educational activity entitled

TA 101: Introduction to the Triple Aim for Populations*

This continuing education activity carries 2.00 Contact Hours.

on
02/11/2018

Derek Feeley
President and CEO
Institute for Healthcare Improvement

bfbc1ddd-95fc-43b7-9856-059c6b53b3b5 2/11/2018 1:20:31 AM


